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Letter from the Editor

Dear Reader,

As we have informed previously, this issue, issue No. 6/2012, the last issue of the year 2012 is 

divided in two parts: Part “A”, which is currently at your disposition,  containing a standard set of 

articles, and part “B”, which will be published on 31.12.2012, including all materials related to the 

60th anniversary of the Institute of Biopolymers and Chemical Fibres and the 20th anniversary 

of Fibres & Textiles in Eastern Europe. In addition to the occasional congratulations, this issue 

will contain scientific lectures held at the anniversary celebrations on  28.09.2012, as well as 

some articles written by the Institute’s researchers, as an illustration of the scientific activity of 

the Institute.

Sincerely,

Editor-in-Chief

Bogdan Mac




